
DIARY WATCH  

                                        WEDNESDAY, 2nd MARCH 
 

7:30pm at the UNITED REFORMED CHURCH HALL  

Stock way North, Nailsea BS48 1AQ  
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Our guest speaker will be Cyril Routley who will be giving a talk on what it was like on board 
the SS Great Britain sailing to Australia. A member of our local Police team will be 
attendance to talk about crime in the town and to answer your questions  ɹ

Nailsea Christmas Lights  
 

We toured the high street and Shopping Centre again this year and judged St Peterõs Hospice 
to be the best decorated shop window (sorry we are not able to print it in colour). 
Congratulations to them for making the effort. Maybe next year we will have a white 
Christmas which might lead to more shops celebrating Christmas  ɹ

All members are most welcome at these General Meetings which are arranged for your benefit.  It is also an 
opportunity to meet fellow members in a relaxed social atmosphere .  Free refreshments are provided.   

Help needed  

   The Chairman and his deputy are standing down at the next AGM on the 6th July after 36 
years combined service. This ôWatchõ has been operating since 1992 and it has been 
successful in bringing together the community in the town and organising a number of trips 
for you, the members. It would be a great pity if 2016 is the last year of Nailsea 
Neighbourhood Watch Association due to lack of support. I sense that a large number of 
you want it to continue, however, to do that volunteers need to come forward.  In the 
absence of enough volunteers, individual Schemes will in future be administered by the 
Police. 
   We need someone to chair the meetings, someone to edit and publish the newsletter and  
someone to manage the web site. All other positions have been filled. For more details 
contact the Chairman Peter Smith on 01275 857418 before the AGM  ɹ

GREETINGS  
 

A happy new year to all our members.  May you enjoy a happy and crime free 2016  ɹ



Christmas Social 2015  


